
April 24, 2018 

Wallace Grade School 
District 195 

UPCOMING 

Wallace Warrior  
Tuesday Letter 

Tuesday, April 24 
RESCHEDULED! 
7th to Springfield @8:45—6pm 
Students will need a ride home 
 
Wednesday, April 25 
4th qtr progress reports go home 
2nd grade to YMCA swimming 
Board meeting @7:00 
 
Thursday, April 26 
Young Authors Celebration 1:00 
 
Friday, April 27 
All School benchmark testing 
7th/8th to OHS 8:45—11:45 
 
Saturday, April 28 
IESA Band Contest 9am  
@Mazon-Verona-Kinsman 
State Science Fair @Bradley 
 
Tuesday, May 1 
Mandatory meeting for all 8th 
graders going on the 2018 DC trip 
@ 6:00 
 
Wednesday, May 2 
2nd grade to YMCA swimming 
 
Friday, May 4 
OHS Jazz band/choir @10:15 
11:30 Dismissal 
 
Tuesday, May 8 
Spring Concert @1:15 
 
Wednesday, May 9 
2nd grade to YMCA swimming 
 
Friday, May 11 
6th to Hydro Plant 8:40-3 
4th to Dayton Bluffs 12:30-3 
Preschool Mother’s Day          
Celebration 10:00 & 1:30 
 
Tuesday, May 15 
8th to Washington D.C. 
 
Wednesday, May 16 
Preschool to bowling alley 
 
Thursday, May 17 
1st to Children’s Museum  
8:35-3:00 
 
Friday, May 18 
8th return from D.C. 
4th to Utica 8:40—3:00 
DARE Graduation @10:15 
Pork Chop Dinner 4:30-7:30 

2018-2019 Registration Packets will be sent home soon.   

All information and payment is requested back by May 18th.   
Students entering preschool, kindergarten and sixth grade need to 
have a current physical with immunizations up to date on record and 
turned in prior to beginning school.  

2018 Graduation will be Tuesday, May 22 at 7:30 

2018 Washington DC Trip:                                                                       
There will be a meeting for  current 8th grade students and their parents 
on Tuesday, May 1st at 6:00 in the south gym.  Please plan on              
attending. This meeting will cover specifics of this year's trip.  

Lunch Fees:   
Please note that lunch balances must be paid in full prior to the end of the year. 
Students in 8th grade with outstanding  balances will not be allowed to attend 
the D.C. trip/participate in Graduation activities.  Fees not paid will be due with 
2017-2018 registration fees.  Balances can be checked online at 
www.teacherease.com 

2018-2019 Kindergarten Registration:  

We offer a phone-in registration for your 2018-2019 Kindergarten student.  

Please call Wallace Grade School at 433-2986 to register your child(ren) 

 

Wallace Preschool registration is open to all families. 

There are still a few openings for the (12:00-2:30) PM sessions.  
Please contact the school at 815-433-2986 to register your child! 



ACADEMIC TEAM—-Upcoming matches:  
 

Apr. 25 REGIONALS— 

@Wallace 4:30 

Apr. 30 SECTIONALS— 

@Colona Grade School 

May 4—STATE—@Peoria Civic Center 

Information on the web at 

www.wallacegradeschool.org 

Check us out on 
Twitter 

@OttawaWallace 

#wallacegs 

· 2018 TRACK MEETS 

A NOTE FROM MR. ALLEN: 

Wallace Soccer Academy will begin next 
week. This is an optional soccer clinic for     
anyone interested in playing soccer for       
Wallace in the fall. It is open to anyone in       
4th-8th grade. Any questions, email 
pallen@wallacegs.org  

Dates and times are below: 

April 24—2:30-4:00 

April 30—3:15-4:45 

May 8—2:30-4:00 
 

Date Place  Host Time Bus 

4/27 Ottawa High School Grand Ridge 4:30 3:45 

4/28 Ottawa High School 
Conference 
(Rain Date) 9:00  No Bus 

5/3 Ottawa High School Grand Ridge 4:30 

3:45 
Drop 

off only 

5/5 Seneca High IESA Sectional 9:00  No Bus 

5/11-12 Eastside Centre IESA State Meet TBD TBD 

WALLACE PORK CHOP DINNER! 
May 18th from 4:30—7:30 

 

Please join us for a great grilled pork chop dinner with all the sides.  

Both dine-in and carry out will be available.  
Dinners are $12 each and voucher tickets purchased in advanced are               
recommended but walk-ins are welcome.  

There will also be a 50/50 raffle.  

All proceeds go to next spring’s 8th grade Washington DC trip.  
 

Thank you for supporting the Wallace School family! 

2019 Washington D.C.               
Fundraising Info: 

7th grade Cubs Ticket fundraiser 
need to be turned in by Monday,  
April 30th! 


